Daftfodil International University
Department of Electrical and Electronic Engineering

Date: March 06, 2024

NOTICE
Rescheduling of Mid Term Exam of March 10, 2024

All the Students of the Department of EEE are being notified
that due to the 11th Convocation of DIU, the Mid Term

Exam of 10.03.2024 is rescheduled to 14.03.2024 at the same
time as previous.

Previous Date & Time Rescheduled Date & Time

10.03.2024, 11:30-1:00 PM (Slot-B) 14.03.2024, 11:30-1:00 PM (Slot-B)
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Department of EEE Department of EEE
DIU DIU



